
 

 

Ref: NCB/JW/GCSE Foundation Maths 

April 2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Your child will be sitting GCSE Foundation Maths this summer.  There are three papers and the dates 

are: 

• Thursday 15 May  

• Wednesday 04 June 

• Wednesday 11 June 

All exams take place at 09:00am and students are expected to be at the Sports Hall for 08:45am. 

It is essential that students prepare for these papers if they are to succeed and the two-week period 

over Easter provides an ideal opportunity for them.   

All students are being asked to take their folder home.  This contains past papers and worksheets 

that identify topics they need to work on. They also have revision cards they need to learn. 

In addition, students have access to the following; 

• All past papers and mark schemes are on Teams  

• There are a large number of printed papers available in the classroom 

• Questions have been set on DrFrostmaths 

• Additional websites such as Maths Genie, Onmaths and Corbett Maths will soon be releasing 

predicted papers 

Thank you for your continued support in preparing your child for the exam. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jim Welford 

Jim Welford 
Teacher of Maths 
New College Bradford 
 


